
Explanatory Statement Accompanying October 24, 2001, Amendment to 
Currently Pending Application (BP-20010713ABJ) filed by Long Island 

Multimedia, LLC, licensee of Station WLUX(AM), Islip, NY. 

 

 The amendments to the currently pending and above-referenced 
application submitted July 13, 2001 (and accepted for filing on July 18, 2001) 
on FCC Form 301 are as follows: 

 

 (1)  Amend Section 1, Question 4, to indicate that the application is to 
make a minor modification of a construction permit.   (The existing 
construction permit is: BMP-20000712AAH.)  The pending application 
incorrectly was submitted as a "minor change in licensed facility." 

 (2) Amend Section III-A (AM Tech Box), Question 5, to indicate a 
desire to maintain and make no changes to the existing nighttime operation of 
Station WLUX(AM). 

 

NO OTHER CHANGES TO THE PENDING APPLICATION ARE 
REQUESTED IN TODAY'S AMENDMENT. 


